Dear Valued Customers,

It has come to our attention that there has been some confusion regarding a recent **boil water advisory** issued in the area. Please be advised that the **boil water notice** currently in effect applies to the **Jurupa Community Services District (JCSD)** and **NOT** to the customers of Rubidoux Community Services District (RCSD). For any concerns related to the boil water notice, we advise you to visit the **Jurupa Community Services District's website** for more information and updates.

We want to reassure our customers that your water supply remains safe to drink and use. There are no issues with the water quality in the RCSD service area, and no precautionary measures are required at this time.

Thank you for your attention and continued trust.